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NOTICE

The University of Kashmir has been witnessing a huge vehicular movement in the campus over the last

four or five years causing inconvenience to students, faculty members and other stakeholders. This is

evident by the fact that a large number of vehicles remain parked along roadsides, besides a number

of accidents have happened in recent past. Based on feedback from various stakeholders, the Hon'ble

Vice Chancellor has directed Proctorial wing to devise a long term strategy for making our campus

green, clean and pollution free. Consequent upon this, the following decisions have been taken:

I.

Il

Iv.

V.

All the students shall park their vehicles at designated parking slots near Sir Syed Gate,
Moulana Rumi Gate and Zainul Abidin Gate. Relaxation on specific requests shall be given to
physically challenged students or in case of health related issues.

All faculty members (Teaching and Non Teaching) shall park their vehicles at designated
parking slots near their respective Departments. It would be highly appreciated if they
restrain from using their vehicles for internal movement within the campus.

All contractors, suppliers, shopkeepers and other visitors/guests shall strictly park their
vehicle at designated parking slots near gates. Special permission for moving vehicle within
the campus shall be given at the time of delivery of items only.

VIPs, VVIPs and other important guests shall be allowed to carry their vehicles in the campus
after receiving proper permission by the host Department/Faculty/Administration etc.

The Zainul Abidin Gate will be exclusively used for parking of vehicles only during morning

and evening hours.

Note: The above order shall be strictly implemented w.e.f. 15.7.2018. New vehicle passes will be
issued to all stakeholders in due course of time. All the Students, Teaching and Non Teaching Faculty,
and other stake holders are humbly requested to cooperate with us for making our campus green,
clean and pollution free.

By Order,

Prof. Naseer Igbal
Chief Proctor



